CITY OF SANTA ROSA
LA JARA AVE. RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
TXCDBG CONTRACT #CDV21-0410

The City of Santa Rosa will receive sealed bids for the Santa Rosa La Jara Ave.
Reconstruction being implemented under the Texas Department of Agriculture
until 10:00 A. M. on January 12th, 2023 at the City of Santa Rosa City Hall located
at 411 S. 6th St., Santa Rosa, Texas, 78593, at which time they will be publicly
opened and read aloud.

Bids are invited for several items and quantities of work as follows:

1. 8" Flexible Base 4,650 S.Y.
2. 1.5” Hot Mixed Asphaltic Concrete 4,010 S.Y.
3.  Normal Subgrade Preparation 4,650 S.Y.
4, 24" RCP 240 L.k
5. Concrete Driveway Repair 860 S.F.
6. Caliche Driveway Repair 190 S.Y.
7.  Erosion Control Measures 1L.S.
8.  Traffic Control 1L.S.
9.  Street Demolition & Spoil Removal 3,700 S.Y.

Bid/Contract Documents, including drawings and technical Specifications are
on file at the office of the project engineer, R. E. Garcia and Associates, 116 N.
12th Street, Edinburg, Texas 78541. Copies of the Bid/Contract Documents may
be obtained upon payment of a non-refundable deposit of $100.00 for each set.
You can reach R. E. Garcia & Associates at (956) 381-10610r (956) 239-2037.

A bid bond in the amount of 5% of the bid issued by an acceptable surety shall
be submitted with each bid. A certified check or bank draft payable to the City
of Santa Rosa or negotiable U. S. Government Bond (as par value) may be
submitted in lieu of the Bid Bond.

A Pre-Bid Conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. January 5th, 2023, at Santa
Rosa City Hall located at 411 S. 6th St., Santa Rosa, Texas, 78593. Attendance
is recommended for all prospective bidders.

Attention is called to the fact that not less than, the federally determined prevailing
(Davis-Bacon and Related Acts) wage rate as issued by the United States
Department of Labor and contained in the contract documents, must be paid on
this project. In addition, the successful bidder must ensure that employees and
applicants for employment are not discriminated against because of race, color,
religion, sex, age or national origin.

The City of Santa Rosa is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The City strives to
attain goals for compliance with Federal Section 3 regulations by increasing
opportunities for employment and contracting with Section 3 residents and
businesses where feasible.

The City of Santa Rosa reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive
any informalities in the bidding. Bids may be held by the City of Santa Rosa
for a period not to exceed 60 days from the date of the bid opening for the
purpose of reviewing the bids and investigation of bidder’s qualifications prior to
the contract award.

All contractors/subcontractors who are not registered with the System for Award
Management (SAM.gov) or that are debarred, suspended or otherwise excluded
from or ineligible for participation on federal assistance programs may not
undertake any activity in part or in full under this project.

Jaime Quiroga, Mayor
Date of Publication: December 21, 2022 and December 28, 2022




